
Submitter: Russell Peterson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

The continued regulation and fees have caused my family to move our water 

activities to other areas. 

I license my boat and all drivers I should not have to get a special boat and drivers 

license to use it the way I have been doing it for decades. 

Enforce the laws that have been on the books for decades. Don't limit use because of 

a small group of trouble makers. 

Give us back our river . 


